
 
 

War Memorial Meeting 
Minutes for March 11, 2019 

Harvard Town Hall  
 
 

Present: Jon Schoenberg, Pat Jennings, Steve Cronin, David Vanicolla, and John Lee.  
 
Pat reported that the bill for $87.58 for presentation materials for the WWI ceremony 
has been paid. 
 
Jon reported that all expenses have been paid for the WWI memorial. There is $231.33 
remaining in the account. 
 
Paul Green from the Devens Redevelopment Commission sent a request asking for 
input from our committee on the impact of taking responsibilities for any war monument 
or memorials in Devens on Harvard land beginning in 2033. After discussion it was 
decided we needed a list of monuments and memorials. Jon will follow up. 
 
Jon reminder everyone they must be up to date on their Conflict of Interest Law. We 
should check with the Town Clerk to see if we are up to date. 
 
Jon checked with SRAB to see if there was any money available for grants that could be 
applied to work on the WWII memorial. Currently there are no funds available. 
 
There was a discussion of what criteria should be used to list a person on the WWII 
monument. It was decided that the committee would put together a list of requirements 
at the next meeting and present it to the Selectmen for their decision. The committee 
would also ask the selectmen if they would clarify our charter as to if it should extent to 
new monuments, such as Desert Storm, Afghanistan, etc. 
 
Steve will get the criteria that Ayer uses on their form for addition to their war 
monuments.  
 
Next meeting April 8 at 7:00 PM 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:30 PM 

 
 


